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PREPARING STUDENTS FOR THEIR TOMORROW
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buncombeschools.org

Notice of Re-Bid
ROOF REPLACEMENT AT W.D. WILLIAMS ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

RFP 63-17

Sealed proposals will be received in the Executive Conference Room of The
Buncombe County Board of Education, 175 Bingham Road, Asheville, North Carolina,
up to 4:00 P.M., Tuesday, January 23, 2018 for Single Prime bids, and immediately
thereafter publicly opened and read for the furnishing of labor, material and equipment
entering into the construction of the WD Williams Elementary School Roof
Replacement, K-1 Wing, Buncombe County Board of Education, Swannanoa, NC.

Bids will be received for Single Prime bids only. All proposals shall be lump sum.

Requirements adopted by The State of North Carolina for Minority Business
Enterprises (MBE) will be part of this project.

Bid and Construction Documents are available on the Buncombe County School
Purchasing website at: https://www.buncombeschools.org/departments/purchasing.
Questions can be directed to the Buncombe County Schools Purchasing Office at
(828) 255-5891.

The Owner reserves the unqualified right to reject any and all proposals.



